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May was a busy month for us with the changeover of plants from pansies to geraniums and renewing plants at the pond and station. Further planting is needed as the year progresses.
Weeley Post Office helped us to invest in self watering troughs on the railings at the Post Office as the old ones were become rusty and unsafe.
Willow Park area now has some shrubs added to soften the area, with more to come. The planting at the Soldier is beginning to ‘fluff up’ although we may need to think about alternative planting at the bench there, as the lavender is not happy. We will possibly replace these with roses in the near future.
We are now aware of the date of the Anglia in Bloom judge’s visit this year – Thursday 10th July in the morning. Route and timings will be available shortly, please look at our Facebook page nearer the date to check.
The school have rejuvenated the allotment area with the help of Year 6 after their SATs, so we hope they will be ready in time for the AiB visit.
We have to thank Phil at Rainbow Nurseries and Steve at Hilltop for their invaluable help and support. We couldn’t achieve so much without them.
We are hoping to erect a sign at Queen’s Corner between the trees to the left and will ask permission from the Parish Council once the size and design have been agreed.
We thank the Parish Council for the bench agenda item – street furniture is one of the things judge’s do look out for, and can affect the marks allocated.
Lastly, please note the Open Gardens which this year will be Heath only – Sunday 22nd June 10 – 5. Thanks to Lesley Groom who will be serving teas and light refreshments at her home in Mill Lane. Parking at the White Hart where maps etc will be available
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